
HOWELL TOWNSHIP  

NOTICE 

  

  

 PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the May 11, 2020 workshop meeting and the May 12, 2020 

regular monthly meeting of the Board of Fire Commissioners has been cancelled as a result of 

the current COVID-19 pandemic health crisis.  The next monthly meeting of the Board of Fire 

Commissioners will continue as scheduled with the workshop meeting on June 8, 2020 at 7:00 

p.m and the regular meeting on June 9, 2020 at 8p.m.  

 By authorization of the Board of Fire Commissioners of Fire District No. 4, Howell Township.  

  

MICHAEL L. ACAMPORA, CLERK 

Board of Fire Commissioners 

District No. 4 

Howell Township 


